

Les Gravées. St Peter Port Guernsey, GYI IRW

> Tel: (01481) 721602 Fax: (01481) 724209

17th October 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

## A-level Choices Evening - Wednesday 7th November 2018

Please find attached a copy of the presentation that the Upper Five students received, along with the opportunity to discuss with current Sixth Form students, in their Citizenship lessons. We expect that they are starting to have conversations with both you and their teachers regarding future choices. Your daughter has received an individual letter, which she should keep safe as it contains her individual username and password to enable her to make her option choices online. A blank copy is attached for your information.

The evening will commence at 17:00 in the Leaf Centre. Miss Emma Clements, Head of Sixth Form will host a presentation about some of the many opportunities available to Sixth Form students at The Ladies' College, along with the support and facilities available. We do hope you are able to join us. The Principals will make an introduction to the evening at 18:00 in the main College Hall.

We appreciate it may be a long evening and refreshments will be available throughout the night as well as the opportunity to speak to teachers and students. The last formal talk is expected to finish around 20:00.

Yours sincerely,

Mr H Barnes

**Director of Studies** 

H. Baws.